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To Our Weston Family: 
 
 Does anyone have a crystal ball?  While the rumor mill has               
indicated that senior centers will be able to open in July, we have not 
received permission from the Governor to do so.  And so we wait.  We 
are as anxious to open as you are, so as soon as we get approval, our 
doors will be open!  

We miss you all!  We have enjoyed our short visits with those of 
you who have taken advantage of our Quarantine Quarts, those who 
have dropped off their taxes and those who have stopped by for one 
reason or another but we are anxious to have you all back at the center. 

 This July Special Edition of the newsletter will give you the 
most recent information we have regarding happenings at the center.  
We have included both the menu and the Quarantine Quarts options.  
Please make note that once the senior center opens, the menu will go 
into effect and Quarantine Quarts will no longer be offered. 

 Upon our opening, our normal procedures will no longer be 
quite so normal.  Many of our procedures will need to change in order 
to provide a safe environment for all who attend the center.  We will do 
our best to make these changes as seamless as possible and we ask 
for your cooperation as we implement them. 

 Continue to watch our Facebook page and our website for 
up to the moment information regarding the center.   

We hope to see you soon.  In the meantime, stay happy and stay 
safe! 

 
     Sandy and Vicki 
     On Behalf of All the Weston Staff 
  
 
 
    



AARP DRIVERS SAFETY CLASS –Tuesday, September 1, 2020.  4 hr. Refresher Class. The cost of the 

course is $20.00 for AARP members (you must present your membership card) and $25.00 for non-

members and should be paid when you sign up.  Please make checks payable to AARP. Sign-ups are taken 

on a first come, first serve basis with the class being limited to 25 participants.  Please note that lunch is 

not included in the price, but is available for $2.00.  
 

NEW DATE-“GESSO PAINTING” - Wednesday, August 26,  2020. This technique looks hard but it is not. 

Join Liisa as she shows us how much fun painting with Gesso can be. Cost-$8.00. Time– 12:30 p.m.-2:30 

p.m. Sign-up at the front desk with payment. 
 

NEW INFORMATION- Wii BOWLING ROLL OFF & BANQUET–The large Wii Banquet has been cancelled for 

this year. Instead we will be hosting individual banquets at our own centers. Any bowler who has rolled a 

300, over 90 and the top 4 teams will be acknowledged with trophies. Since there will be no roll off, the 

top 4 teams are  1. DE-LA-WAR - THE SPARES, 2. HOWARD WESTON - ALLEY CATS 3. M.O.T - MOT GUY AND 

GALS 4. NEW CASTLE - BULLETS. Congratulation to everyone.   

 

IN-HOUSE WII BOWLING BANQUET– NEW DATE - Tuesday, August 11, 2020. Breakfast Banquet! 

Time: 9:30 a.m. This will be our in-house as well as our end of the year banquet. We will hold this event in 

the dinning room. All food will be provided by the Weston Senior Center. 
 

NEW DATE– WINTER LINE DANCE PARTY – Friday, December 4, 2020. Doors open at 9:30 a.m.           

Cost- $10.00. An all-day line dance party!! No teaching, just dancing! Joanne Brady will be spinning the 

records and we will be sweating up a storm. A continental breakfast and lunch are included!  The menu 

has yet to be determined.  
 

BIG FALL BINGO– NEW DATE– Sunday, October 11, 2020. Anyone who has already purchased a ticket for 

the previous date, your money will be transferred. Cost- $ 20.00. Additional cards are available on that day 

for $10.00. Food will be available for sale, so please do not bring in outside food. Doors open at 1:30 p.m.  
 

 

PLEASE UNDERSTAND THAT THESE TRIPS & EVENTS ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE AS OUR SITUATION CHANGES! 

HARRINGTON 

Our Harrington trips for August & September have been cancelled.  All money received has been 
moved to our October 14, 2020 trip. If you are unable to attend this trips, your money will be                      
refunded or moved to a Harrington trip of your choice.   
 

SPIRIT OF PHILADELPHIA– Has been cancelled, but we are working on a date for 2021.  
  

NEW DATE- SIGHT & SOUND– QUEEN ESTHER- Tuesday, October 27, 2020. Cost-$115.00. Trip includes:                                              

transportation, show & lunch at Shady Maple. 
 

FINGER LAKES, NEW YORK-”Wine and Dine in Scenery Divine”. 4 days & 3 nights. October 5-8, 2020.           

Cost- $650.00 pp. $100 deposit to hold your place. Balance due by July 17, 2020. Flyers available at the 

front desk. WAITING LIST ONLY  

 

HERSHEY/SWEET LIGHTS- Tuesday, December 1, 2020. Cost- $125.00 Includes transportation, tour of 

Hershey & School, wine tasting, dinner and Sweet Lights tour.  
 

AMERICAN MUSIC THEATER & SHADY MAPLE–Tuesday, December 15, 2020. Includes transportation, 

lunch @ Shady Maple and tickets to the “Deck the Halls” Christmas show. Cost- $115.00   
 



 



 





“Quarantine Quarts-$6.00” 
We will be offering quart size food items for sale.  

Please pay attention to the, “order by” dates.  

Please call 302-328-6626 to place your order! 

 

Our quarantine quarts menu will be utilized until we re-open.                

Once we re-open we will stop  offering the quarts and start                                 

to use our full congregate meal menu 
 

Available on Thursday, July 2– 11:00 a.m.-12:00 noon 

Italian Wedding Soup or Chicken Pot Pie (Limit 2 per person)                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

You must call in your order by Friday, June 26, 2020. 

Available on Thursday, July 9, 2020-11:00 a.m.-12:00 noon 

Minestrone Soup or Pork Fried Rice (Limit 2 per person)                                                                                                                                                       

You must call in your order by Friday, July 3, 2020. 

Available on Thursday, July 16, 2020-11:00 a.m.-12:00 noon 

Beef Vegetable Soup or Chicken and Dumplings (Limit 2 per person)                                                                                                                                                                            

You must call in your order by Friday, July 10, 2020. 

Available on Thursday, July 23, 2020-11:00 a.m.-12:00 noon 

Turkey Vegetable Soup or Chili (Limit 2 per person)                                                                                                                                                                                    

You must call in your order by Friday, July 17, 2020. 

  

 


